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WINNING HOUSE REWARD TIME  

An Arcadian tradition is our very popular winning 

house team reward time, which usually takes 

place on the last day of each term. Our winning 

house this term is Wattle and they will be 

celebrating by having extra play time on Friday 23 

September. Well done Wattle! 

Cyber safe parents 

The Cybermarvel program is designed to provide 

information and resources to help you and your 

family stay safe online. The internet has opened 

up fantastic opportunities to learn, socialise and 

share information, but it can also bring risks, 

especially for young people. Parents play an 

important role in supporting their child’s online 

safety by understanding these risks and learning 

important tips and tricks to help reduce them. 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Dear Families, 

We have had a very busy Term and I would like 

to thank all of our hardworking staff and 

students for their amazing efforts over the past 

ten weeks. At Arcadia, we pride ourselves on 

always striving for our personal best and this is 

evident in individualised student learning goals 

and achievements throughout the term. I wish 

you all a very relaxing break and we are looking 

forward to a busy Term 4 with many activities 

planned. School resumes on Monday 10 

October for all students and staff. 

Tell Them From me Survey 

When schools and families work together, 

students thrive. Research shows an inextricable 

connection between parental engagement and 

a child’s academic success and social 

wellbeing. 

We ask that you complete this short, 

anonymous survey which allows you to express 

your views about your perceptions of your 

child's experiences at home and school. It is 

also available via the Skoolbag app. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/8nnzk 

The survey is open now and throughout the 

upcoming holidays. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

TERM 4 
Week 1 

10 Oct 

12 Oct 

13 Oct 

MONDAY - Students return for Term 4 

APS P&C Meeting - 7am Library 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am 

 

Week 2 20 Oct Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am 

Week 3 
26 Oct 

27 Oct 

Kindy 2023 - ‘Big School’ session 1 - 2:30pm—3:30pm 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am 

Week 4 

31 Oct - 

4 Nov 

03 Nov 

03 Nov 

Swim Scheme/Water Safety Program - Years 2 to 6 

 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am 

Kindy 2023 - ‘Big School’ session 2 - 2:30pm—3:30pm 

Week 5 
09 Nov 

10 Nov 

APS P&C Meeting - 7am Library 

Kindy 2023 - ‘Big School’ final session  - 2:30pm—3:30pm 

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 3 - WEEK 10 

 Jaxon - for showing 
exceptional 
sportsmanship during 
PSSA Interschool Sport 

 Sam - for always 
encouraging and 
supporting his peers 
best  

 Cassidy - for always listening 

respectfully during class 

discussions  

 Kohen - for always being a 

respectful and responsible role 

model to his classmates  

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events.html
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/8nnzk


PRINCIPALS REPORT (Cont.) 

Check out the parent video, 

webinar, and resources by 

following the link below. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/education

-and-training/cybermarvel/parents 

Uniform  

At Arcadia the summer uniform is 

worn in Terms 1 and 4. Winter 

uniform is worn in Term 2 and 3.  

If the weather is unseasonably 

warm or cold students may wear 

the alternate uniform for the first 

or last week of term.  

We have a mufti day on the last 

day of each term. Today’s gold 

coin donations were received and 

will support our Year 6 end of year 

gift - thank you, we raised $54.50! 

NAPLAN  

NAPLAN results arrived last week 

and were sent home with our 

students in Years 3 and 5. A 

detailed analysis of the results will 

be undertaken next term and will 

be reported in the annual school 

report. NAPLAN tests provide a 

snapshot of a student’s 

achievement in the fundamental 

skills of literacy and numeracy. At 

the classroom level it is one of a 

number of important tools used by 

teachers to inform the ways they 

try to meet the needs of students. 

Our teachers continually use a 

variety of assessments, looking at 

individual work samples, data and 

individual progress on a range of 

measures. ACARA develops the 

NAPLAN tests and uses a 

process called ‘equating’ to make 

each test comparable from year to 

year. Schools and parents are 

reminded that a child’s NAPLAN 

results provide a snapshot and 

should always be considered 

together with other school based 

assessments undertaken 

throughout the school year. If you 

have any questions or concerns 

about your child’s NAPLAN 

results, your first step would be to 

discuss these with your child’s 

teacher, who will have the best 

insight into your child’s 

educational progress. 

Check in assessment 

Year 6 have completed the Check 

In Assessment in reading, writing 

and mathematics. Years 3, 4, 5 

will complete the assessment in 

Weeks 1 to 4 (10 October to 4 

November) of Term 4. Check-in 

assessments are online 

assessment for students in Years 

3 to 9. They are mapped to the 

NSW Syllabuses and National 

Literacy and Numeracy Learning 

Progressions. There are two main 

assessments: 

• reading 

• numeracy 

Each assessment is designed to 

be quick and easy to administer, 

consisting of between 40 to 50 

multiple choice questions. 

The assessment supplements 

existing school practices to 

identify how students are 

performing in literacy and 

numeracy and to help teachers 

tailor their teaching more 

specifically to student needs. 

Nicole Pattison - Principal  

TERM 3 - WEEK 10 - P.B.E.L AWARDS 

BRONZE AWARD RECIPIENTS SILVER AWARD RECIPIENTS 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/education-and-training/cybermarvel/parents
https://www.nsw.gov.au/education-and-training/cybermarvel/parents
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/


TERM 3 - WEEK 10 - P.B.E.L AWARDS 

READING LOG AWARDS PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

MERIT AWARD RECIPIENTS 

STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK 

ENVIRONMENT 
AWARD 

EQUESTRIAN NEWS  
On Saturday August 14, Minnie, Skye & Charlotte represented Arcadia Public School at the 

2022 Arndell Equestrian Carnival held at Hawkesbury Showground. 

It was a great day out for some show riding and sporting with plenty of sunshine. 

All three girls rode beautifully against some tough competition and demonstrated great sportsmanship.  

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/


BREWONGLE ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION CENTRE 

GO TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE OR WEB PAGE TO VIEW MORE PHOTOS 



**** ARCADIA CANTEEN - OPEN ON WEDNESDAYS - TERM 4 MENU **** 



https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/






http://www.ericstendermeats.com.au/
http://www.agra2159.com.au/

